Disruption Alert "%VAUGHAN

NOTICE: Paving on Garnet Williams Way and Huntington Road

TACC Developments is completing paving work on Garnet Williams Way and Huntington Road on Friday,
Aug. 29, starting at 7 a.m.

To safely accommodate the work the following road closures will be in place:
e Garnet Williams Way, from Major Mackenzie Drive to Huntington Road
¢ Huntington Road, from the roundabout at Garnet Williams Way to East’s Corner Boulevard

The roads will remain closed until the paving is completed later in the day. Traffic control and signage will be
in place and local traffic will be able to get through.

Questions about the project can be directed to Eric Vonk, Manager, Development Inspection and Grading,
by email at eric.vonk@vaughan.ca or by phone at 905-832-2281 ext. 8054.
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For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0.
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